
Dear 1960s Classmate,

You are an important part of the Mercy Legacy. Alumnae from the 1960s decade continue to be connected and support 
the mission of Mercy High School. Never before in our modern history has there been more of a need for connection - 
reaching out to classmates, family, friends, and those who are close to us. 

For the past year and a half, most of us have felt detached and miss our usual social activities. The need for honest-to- 
goodness human connection is stronger than ever. In the spirit of reconnecting and working together, Mercy is inviting 
alumnae from the 1960s, to join together for one goal - creating a new legacy:

Our Lady of Mercy Legacy Endowment

This endowment will provide lasting, critical funds to assure that Mercy is affordable to all and that the mission carries 
on for future generations of young women. Catherine McAuley, who founded the Sisters of Mercy, stated clearly, “No 
work can be of more good to society than the careful education of young women.” We know this to be true from our 
own lives.

Your contribution, combined with donations from many alumnae, will leave a legacy. Join your OLM classmates and 
donate to be part of the inaugural group of donors to the Our Lady of Mercy Endowment. Connect with us, your 
classmates, and the Mercy mission.

Join us in Mercy,

     Mary Ellen Howard, RSM ’60
Patricia Sullivan Mooney Davio ’61
Mary Johnston Barry ’62, Karen Crittenden Maher ’62		
Betty Jean Hebel, Ph.D. ’63, Nadine Frazier Maynard ’63	
Carol Ann Camilletti Bernardo ’64, Diane Manica ’64, Maureen Mulcrone, RSM ’64
Sue Gatchell Brownfield ’65
Cheryl Delaney Kreger ’66, Valerie Hebel McNeece ’66, Diane Weiss Taylor ’66
Carolyn Behringer Witte ’67
Anne Wynsberge Nemes ’68	, Lillian Roumayah Shallal ’68
Marla Huber Smith ’69, Tess Schafer Sullivan ’69
	

P.S. Did you know that you can use your IRA to make a gift via IRA Charitable Rollover? See enclosure.

Mercy High School, a Catholic college preparatory school immersed in the tradition of the Sisters of Mercy, educates 
and inspires young women of diverse backgrounds to lead and serve with compassion.

Mercy High School
Class Connection- Make a Difference for Mercy Students

Name:    __________________________________________________

Addres:  __________________________________________________
                __________________________________________________

Email: ____________________________  Cell Phone: _____________

Yes! I want to support Mercy High School with a gift of:
      $50            $100            $250            $500          $1,000           $2,500*
      $5,000           $10,000 (President’s Circle)           Other:__________
Payment Method:
	 Check (Payable to Mercy High School)
	 Credit Card (Use form to the right)

*Inaugural donors with gifts of $2500 or more will receive a Glass Academy 
paperweight with the Mercy Crest.

Credit Card Information:
                  Visa          MasterCard          Amex

______________________________________
Card Number

______________________________________
Exp. Date           CCV#            Phone (for card verification)

      I would like to learn more about making a 
      recurring monthly gift.

Please Designate this Gift to:      
          Our Lady of Mercy Legacy Endowment
          Other: ___________________________
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